
 

ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance 7:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

Saturday Christmas Eve Candlelight Services 6 & 8 PM 

 

 

JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH! 

Monday, January 9th at noon 

Tai Shan Restaurant 

151 West Street, Simcoe 

If you plan to attend,  

please contact Pat 

at 519-426-5495. 

 

NEXT BOOK CLUB 

February 3, 2017 at 1:00 PM 

Book Club is just people … like you! 

“Three Cups of Tea:  One Man’s Mission to  

Fight Terrorism and Build Nations – One School at a Time” 

Books are available in the church office. 

 

CRIEFF HILLS RETREAT AND CONFERENCE CENTRE 

1-800-884-1525 or www.crieffhills.com  

Now to December 21 
11:30 AM & 12:45 PM 

Christmas Buffet Luncheons 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays 

Reservations are required  Cost $17  

January 14 and 15 

“Rest, Renew, Relax!  

A Retreat for Young Moms” 

Speaker:  Rev. Kristene O’Brien 

Sunday, February 5 to 

Tuesday, February 7 

“Retirement with Meaning:   

Living with the Spirt of Adventure!” 

Speaker:  Rev. Dr. Andrew Irvine 

 

DONATION STATION UPDATE 

Donation Station is a care project of Church Out Serving, that shares gently-used basic living items 

with those who cannot afford to purchase them.  If you or someone you know has gently-

used items to donate, please send an email with a description of the items and contact 

information to churchoutserving@gmail.com.  All donations must be clean, from smoke-free 

homes, and in good working condition.  Please see the bulletin board for additional information. 
 



                       CHRISTMAS NURSERY COVERAGE:  We are looking for one 

                             more volunteer who is willing to be in the nursery on 

                                 Christmas Eve for the first service, at 6:00 PM.  

                              Please contact the office if you are able to assist. 

 
 

                                  PARKING PROTOCOL 

 With the approach of winter, leaving the spaces on  

Lot Street for those with mobility challenges is even  

more critical.  So plan to arrive a couple of minutes  

 early and use other parking spaces.  At 10:25 AM, 

             use any space available.  Thank you. 

 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

Regular Office Hours:   

Monday to Thursday, 9 AM to 4 PM 

Holiday Office Hours:   

Open Thursday, December 29th from 9 AM to 4 PM 

Open Thursday, January 5th from 9 AM to 4 PM 

On all other days, please leave a message 519-426-1845 

and someone will get back to you.  Thank you. 

 

COFFEE HOUR 

Sign Up Sheet for 2017 is now  

available in the library.  

Our weekly time of fellowship at St. Paul’s during coffee hour is very important to our 

congregation, as it offers a chance to catch up 

with old friends, or perhaps welcome a new friend to the church. 

If you would like to help, but are unsure of the process, please don’t hesitate to call the office 

(519) 426-1845 for more information.  

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 

January 15, 2017 

Coffee @8:00 AM    

Breakfast @ 8:30 AM    

A Super Deal @ $5.00! 

                       IT’S ANNUAL REPORT TIME AGAIN 

     All committees and groups – please have your reports  

           into the office by January 8, 2017. Thank you. 

 



IT’S PLUM PUDDING DAY! 

This will be served downstairs following worship.   

Thank you to all those who helped with this tasty treat! 

 
 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR COMMUNITY LIFE COMMITTEE  

who has decorated our sanctuary this morning with  

the beautiful Christmas poinsettias.   

These plants will be delivered by the committee 

after worship today to our valued members  

who are unable to attend our services. 

 

HOLIDAY FUN! 
   

Thursday, December 29th  

9:00 AM to 12 Noon 
 

The Christian Nurture Committee is organizing  

a fun-filled morning for St. Paul’s kids and friends!  
  

     CRAFTS!     

To register, or for more information,  

please contact the church office  

at 519-426-1845 

or  

Judy 

at macintosh@kwic.com.  
 
                

                                     YEAR END GIVING 
                         Any donations received at the church 

                        by Saturday, December 31, 12:00 noon,  

                           will be receipted for 2016.  Thank you. 
 
     

 


